
Published by Willits Weekly | P.O. Box 1698, Willits, CA 95490 | www.WillitsWeekly.com | 707-459-2633 | 707-972-7047 | willitsweekly@gmail.com

A Willits Weekly special 
featuring holiday fun and 

community festivities 
for the Ukiah area

Thursday, November 30, 2017

At left: Advanced 
skaters, including 
the Ukiah Skating 
Academy, performed for 
the crowd at the 2016 
Ukiah on Ice event. 
Below, left: Tiffany 
Gibson handed out 988 
commemorative gloves 
to Adventist Health 
Ukiah Valley guests 
during the hospital’s 
60th anniversary party 
at the ice rink last year. 
Below, right: Adventist 
Health Ukiah Valley 
CEO Gwen Matthews 
joined skaters on the 
ice. 

Above: The 2017 
Ukiah Parade of 
Lights viewing 
route, from North 
State Street at 
Brush Street to 
Alex Thomas 
Plaza.
Below: The MTA 
Holiday Trolley is 
giving free rides 
in downtown 
Ukiah until 
December 23.

Scott Abildgaard, right, 
shows off his skating 
skills at the “Ukiah on 
Ice” rink in 2016.

Ice rink photos  
provided by AHUV

For 20 years, Mendocino Transit Authority’s Holiday 
Trolley has offered free rides to shoppers and families 
celebrating the holiday season, and this year the 
trolley’s sponsors anticipate that thousands of folks will 
hop aboard to enjoy the festive ride. 

The 2017 Holiday Trolley began its annual run on 
Friday, November 24, and continues through Saturday, 
December 23.

“The trolley is a traditional part of Ukiah’s holiday 
festivities and is a favorite with families and children,” 
said Carla Meyer, general manager of MTA. “We applaud 
the many generous local businesses who support the 
free service and make it a wonderful success.”

The “antique” Trolley (it was purchased new in 
1997) is decorated with twinkling lights and garlands 
of festive greenery. It travels a 45-minute circular route 
that includes Ukiah shopping centers, the Ukiah on Ice 
outdoor skating rink downtown, and several popular 
restaurants. Travelers can get on at designated stops or 
simply flag the trolley for a ride at a safe pull-out along 
the route.

The trolley service is provided as a partnership 
between Greater Ukiah Chamber of Commerce, Ukiah 
Main Street Program and MTA, with major sponsorship 

from Savings Bank of Mendocino County. Twenty local 
businesses provide the support necessary to bring the 
trolley and its “small town Christmas” cheer to Ukiah 
shoppers and visitors.

Trolley holiday hours until December 21 are: hourly 
from noon until 6:45 pm every Saturday and Sunday 
plus 3 pm to 5:45 pm Thursdays and Fridays. On 
December 22 and 23, the trolley will run between 3 pm 
and 5:45 pm.

Check the trolley route and schedule by calling MTA at 
707-462-1422 or 800-696-4682. 

Business sponsors include: Savings Bank of 
Mendocino County, El Azteca, Holes in the Wall, 
Slam Dunk Pizza, Raley’s Shopping Center, Walmart, 
Pear Tree Shopping Center, Ukiah Family Dentistry, 
Gregg Simpson Trucking, Baskin Robbins, Community 
First Credit Union, Kiwanis, Pick-Em Up Truck Store, 
Ukiah Garden Café, Mayacama Industries Rural 
Adult Programs, UVAH, Center for Spiritual Living, 
Thompson’s Party Rentals, Redwood Empire Lions 
Club and Larsen’s Photography.

Mendocino Transit Authority provides safe and 
convenient public bus service throughout Mendocino 
County. To learn more, visit www.mendocinotransit.org.

MTA’s Holiday Trolley is back 
for family fun in 2017

Ukiah kicks off the holidays 
Skating rink, Parade of Lights, Christmas tree lighting, 

photos with Santa, and more this Saturday
Ukiah’s 2017 holiday festivities kick off Saturday, 

December 2 in a big way, with the return of the “Ukiah 
on Ice” skating rink in historic downtown Ukiah, the 
Parade of Lights, combining the Truckers Light Parade 
and the Downtown Parade of Lights, the lighting of the 
Christmas tree in Alex Thomas Plaza, and photos with 
Santa, starting at 7 pm.

The parade starts at 6 pm on North State Street at 
Brush Street and follows North State Street south to 
Alex Thomas Plaza. Santa will get off the fire engine in 
the Plaza at the end of the parade, light the Christmas 
tree, and then sit in his chair for photos – and to hear 
what kids want for Christmas.

Lit vehicles of any kind are welcome to sign up for the 
parade, but the deadline to enter is November 30: Call 
707-391-3664 for entry info. Some of the locations open 
for viewing the parade: Slam Dunk Pizza, Kasie Gray 
- W Real Estate, Ukiah Massage, Black Oak Coffee 
Roasters, and Paper Birds Boutique – or book a seat at 
one of the downtown restaurants. 

The ice rink opens at 3 pm on Saturday, with a hockey 

demonstration by the Santa Rosa Flyers Youth Hockey 
Club, and opens to the public at 5 pm. Vendors will serve 
coffee, hot chocolate and donuts, and community non-
profit groups will have tables – including holiday crafting 
– around the Plaza.

Skating rates are $10 per skate day session or $8 for 
a two-hour session for students (including skates), and 
the rink can be reserved for private parties, too. The ice 
rink will be open every day – including Christmas and 
New Year’s Day – through January 7, 2018. Kids aged 
6 to 18 are invited to free hockey instruction sessions 
on Saturday mornings from 9 to 10:15 am, starting 
December 9. Visit www.cityofukiah.com/ukiah-on-ice 
or call the City of Ukiah Recreation Department at 707-
463-6231 for more ice rink info. 

“Ukiah on Ice” is sponsored by The City of Ukiah, 
Adventist Health Ukiah Valley, and the Greater Ukiah 
Chamber of Commerce. 

Check inside for more holiday events and activities 
throughout December, and a joyous holiday season to 
all!
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~ SAVE THE DATE ~
For 2018 Fun

at the
Redwood Empire Fair

& Event Center
SPRING FAIR

June 1, 2 & 3
AUGUST FAIR
August 2, 3, 4 & 5

1055 North State Street
Ukiah, CA 95482

Phone: 707-462-3884 • Fax: 707-462-2641
info@redwoodempirefair.com

JUNIOR LIVESTOCK AUCTION
August 4

Like Us On Facebook

  The Nutcracker
Tickets: 

Adults: $20 
Seniors over 65: $18

Under 18: $10
$5 more at the door

Fort Bragg  
Cotton Auditorium 

Dec. 9 at 7pm
Ukiah 

Mendocino College  
Center Theatre  

Dec. 15 at 7pm  
Dec. 16 at 2 & 7pm   

Dec. 17 at 2pm

“Where Dreams to Dance Come True!”

Ticket Outlets: 
Mendocino Book Co. & Mendocino Ballet: Ukiah 
Out of this World: Mendocino • Mazahar: Willits

Pippis Longstockings & Harvest Market: Fort Bragg

P R E S E N T S

463-2290
www.mendocinoballet.org

Katelynn Nevill
at

Toppers
               salon

Specializing in All Hair Cuts, Color
and Facial Waxing

301 N. School Street, Ukiah, CA 95482
(707) 463-2250  |  ToppersSalon1@gmail.com

katelynnnevill@gmail.com

Come for the train, 
surprise them with Santa!

Every child gets a special visit from Santa on 
this ride through a storybook about the giving 
spirit, friendship, and traditi on.

Rides Dec 2 through Dec 23
SkunkTrain.com
707.964.6371

Ukiah – Your local hospital might not be what comes to mind 
when you think of the holiday season, but Adventist Health 
Ukiah Valley (AHUV) knows how important it is to make the 
holidays special for those in their care.

One of the many holiday activities happening within the 
hospital is music therapy. Suni Smith, local harpist, fills the 
hospital hallways and the Cancer Treatment & Infusion Center 
with therapeutic music during the month of December, making 
each patient’s stay more enjoyable and relaxing.

Music therapy is a proven way to reduce the stress and pain 
of many medical treatments. AHUV’s patients have reported 
music helping them manage pain after surgery and during 
cancer treatments as well as the pain of labor. 

Patients in Obstetrics are in the hospital for a much more 
joyous occasion. Welcoming a new child into the world during 
the holiday season is something special. Each child born during 
the month of December receives a handmade stocking and 
knit hat. Liza Thompson, RN, leads this program. Thompson, 
along with a few other staff members, makes each item with 
the hope that it will be filled with cheerful memories for many 
years to come. A basket filled with goodies is also given to the 
first baby born on Christmas Day, as well as the first baby born 
on New Year’s Day. 

AHUV also focuses its efforts on helping families in need 
during the holiday season. With the recent fires, many families 
need a little extra to make the holidays special this year. 
AHUV’s staff has come together to support families this year, 
offering a holiday meal and gifts for young children. 

“It takes an entire community to come together and support 
each other during the holiday season,” said Erica Tyner, AHUV 
marketing and communication manager. “We are proud to be 
one of the many local businesses that are in the position to 
give back to our community, which we love so dearly.” 
Adventist Health is a faith-based, nonprofit integrated health 
system serving more than 75 communities in California, 
Hawaii, Oregon and Washington. Our workforce of 32,900 
includes more than 23,600 employees; nearly 5,000 medical 
staff physicians; and 4,350 volunteers. Founded on Seventh-
day Adventist heritage and values, Adventist Health provides 
compassionate care in 20 hospitals, more than 260 clinics 
(hospital-based, rural health and physician clinics), 15 home 
care agencies, seven hospice agencies and four joint-venture 
retirement centers. In addition, the Adventist Health Plan 
serves patients in Kings County. Visit AdventistHealth.org for 
more information.

Adventist Health Ukiah Valley spreads joy this holiday season

At right: Adventist Health 
Ukiah Valley maternity staff 
pose with holiday baby 
program leader and AHUV 
RN, Liza Thompson, in red, 
including, back row, from 
left: Ashley Fernandez, 
Brenda Derickson and 
Agnes Calumpang. Front 
row: Jacqueline Graumann, 
left, and Missy Wilhelmsen, 
right. This crew makes a 
handmade stocking and a 
knit hat for every child born 
in December at Adventist 
Health Ukiah Valley. 
Far right: Baby Sam was 
born at AHUV on December 
20, 2015 and came home to 
Willits with a red stocking 
and knit cap from the 
maternity ward.
Far right, below: Suni 
Smith, local harpist, plays 
therapeutic music at 
AHUV during the holidays, 
to make each patient’s 
stay more enjoyable and 
relaxing.

Photos provided by AHUV

Photo by 
Maureen 

Moore

The Good Farm Fund is pleased to announce its Fourth 
Annual Good Farm Fund Winter Feast at Barra Winery, 
located at 7051 North State Street, on Tuesday, December 
5 from 5 to 9 pm. This always-popular event includes a 
family-style farm-to-table dinner with locally raised meat, 
fruits, vegetables, wild mushrooms, artisan cheeses and 
grains. Local beer and wine will also be available for 
purchase. A silent auction, perfect for holiday shopping, 
and live music from the Back Porch Project will provide 
entertainment.

This year’s event will also feature the 
announcement of the Good Farm Fund 
grant award selections for 2017. 
Come help the winners celebrate!  

The Good Farm Fund, fiscally 
sponsored by North Coast 
Opportunities, Inc., is run 
entirely by volunteers who 
care about supporting local 
food and agriculture. Founded 
in 2015, the Good Farm Fund 
provides direct support to 
small farmers in Mendocino 
and Lake counties in the form of 
small, capacity-building grants. 

This is the third year the Good 
Farm Fund is awarding grants. In 2015, 
$7,000 was given; in 2016, the amount 
grew to $20,000; this year, grants will total 
$30,000. The grants are made possible by farm-to-table 
dinners like this one, as well as from the generous support 
of this year’s foundation sponsors: Ukiah Natural Foods, 
Frey Winery and Ukiah Adventist Health.

“These grants have a real, tangible impact for local 
farms,” says Good Farm Fund Co-Founder Caroline 
Radice, a farmer herself. “As a kid, I used to go berry-
picking with my mom, and then she’d come home and 
make jam, which is how I learned how to can.

“My parents would stop at the farmers’ market or a 
roadside farm stand to pick up fresh green beans or corn 
for dinner,” Radice remembered. “So many of us have 
wonderful memories like that, and the Good Farm Fund 
is about honoring and continuing those traditions, about 

creating a community with economic opportunities for 
small farmers, with thriving farmers markets, and lots of 
delicious, nutritious food easily available to people who live 
here.” 

One grant recipient is Carson Elmer of Carson and 
Bees, a Ukiah-based honey producer who received $1,500 
in 2016.  The joyful addition of a new baby to his family 
meant that there weren’t finances available to continue 
expanding his honey business. A Good Farm Fund grant 

purchased new hives, allowing the business to stay 
on track, which means more honeybees 

pollinating fruits and flowers at local 
farms where Carson keeps his hives, 

and more honey available for local 
customers.

“I was looking at my five-
year business plan thinking, 
‘this isn’t going to work,’ and 
then the grant came through,” 
explains Elmer. “Thanks to 
the Good Farm Fund, we’re 
right on schedule.”
Tickets to the Winter Feast 

are $30 in advance, $40 at 
the door, $15 for kids 15 and 

under. This event always sells 
out. Tickets are available online at 

www.goodfarmfund.org, at the Westside 
Renaissance Market, the Ukiah Natural Foods 

Co-op, and J.D. Redhouse. 
Proceeds will support the Good Farm Fund’s Fire 

Recovery Fund and Farm Grant Program. The event is 
sponsored by North Coast Opportunities, Ukiah Natural 
Foods Co-op, Adventist Health, Frey Winery, Thompson’s 
Party Rentals, the MendoLake Food Hub, First Five, 
Cold Creek Compost, Flow Kana, North Coast Brewing 
Co., Community First Credit Union, Yokayo Ranch, The 
Savings Bank of Mendocino County, and Black Dog Farm 
& Catering.

Through fundraising events like the Winter Feast, 
the Good Farm Fund and everyone who supports it can 
continue to help local farms thrive.

For more information, visit www.goodfarmfund.org.

Good Farm Fund celebrates food and farmers at 

4th Annual Winter Feast
Above, left: The crowd at Barra Winery enjoys wine while waiting 
for dinner at last year’s Winter Feast, a fundraising event with a 
silent auction and live music that supports the Good Farm Fund. 
Above, right: The kitchen crew at the Good Farm Fund dinner 
poses behind their delightful banquet. 

Photos by Ree Slocum
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DECEMBER 2nd • 6:00 PM
North State Street

from Brush Street to Alex Thomas Plaza

Closed route, lit vehicles of all types welcome.

For entry info call Mo at 707-391-3664. Deadline to enter November 30, 2017
Find us on Facebook @ukiahparadeoflights

2017

Santa will get off of the fire engine in the Plaza at the end of the parade,
light the Christmas tree and then sit in his chair for photos.

The Ice Rink opens the same night and there will be vendor booths
open in Alex Thomas Plaza.

Holiday Open House at 
Grace Hudson Museum

December 1 and 2
Grace Hudson Museum’s Annual Holiday Open House takes place 

on Friday, December 1 from 5 to 8 pm (part of its monthly First Friday 
program), and Saturday, December 2, from 10 am to 3 pm. Both days 

will feature lots of great local art, crafts, specialty 
foods, and holiday wreaths for sale from your favorite 
local artists and artisans, as well as the ever-popular 
“Museum White Elephant Sale” in the Gift Shop, where 
items will be discounted at 15 percent. Saturday’s event 
will feature visits with Santa, carolers, refreshments, 
and tours of the Sun House, which will be all decorated 
for the holidays. Admission on both days is free.

Visitors can also tour the museum’s latest exhibit, 
“Mastering the Molten: Mendocino County Art Glass,” 

featuring amazing original glass artwork from ten local artists. 
The Grace Hudson Museum is at 431 Main Street in Ukiah. For more 

information call 467-2836 during museum hours (Wednesday through 
Saturday from 10 am to 4:30 pm, and Sunday from noon to 4:30 pm) or 
visit the website at www.gracehudsonmuseum.org.

Above: Santa 
and Mrs. 
Santa at the 
Grace Hudson 
Museum Gift 
Shop, getting 
ready for the 
Holiday Open 
House.

California 
Cowboys at Coyote 

Valley Casino
A benefit for fire survivors

The Rotary Club of South Ukiah presents a benefit for 
Redwood Valley fire survivors at the Coyote Valley Casino, 
Friday, December 8 from 7 to 11 pm. The benefit features 
music by country music favorites,  the California Cowboys, 
out of the Bay Area, who “deliver a powerful sound, with 
the clear punch of tight three-part harmonies and such 
rowdy, foot stompin’ original songs as ‘The Party’s Over’ 
and ‘Timberline.’” Tickets, $50, include appetizers and 
are available online at www.coyotevalleycasino.com, 
Mendocino Book Company and Dig! Music in Ukiah.  21 
and over. Doors open at 7 pm. Coyote Valley Event Center, 
7751 North State Street, in Redwood Valley. 
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BEST. GIFT. EVER.

Gift certificates make the perfect present!

Photography by Maureen Moore 707-972-7047

‘The Music of Christmas’
Under the direction of Denise Beckler and 

Carole Hester, this year’s 10th annual Sing-
Along, is set for Sunday, December 17 at 3:30 
pm at First Presbyterian Church-Ukiah, at the 
corner of Dora and Perkins streets. 

The Sing-Along features the music of 
the combined choirs from area churches 
and community members, directed by Les 
Pfutzenreuter

Returning is world-renowned harpist Anna 
Maria Mendieta, from San Francisco, bringing 
special Christmas music. New this year is 
Lori Schafer at the organ. Denise Beckler is 
featured on the piano. Families won’t want 
to miss hearing the playing of these talented 
women. Also new this year is Marshall Merklin 
directing a Euphonium Quartet: Euphs4Him. The 
euphonium is a large, conical-bore, baritone-
voiced brass instrument.

Many other seasonal musical treats are in 
store for celebrating this 10th anniversary. “Celebrate the fellowship of Christmas that we 
share together, followed by hot cider and cookies. 

For more information, contact Denise Beckler at 707-468-9235 or denise@fpcukiah.org 
or Carole Hester at 707-972-2795 or carolehester@juno.com

Anna Maria Mendieta, harpist.

Traditional holiday 
wreaths, swags and baskets

to benefit the Humane Society
The Humane Society for Inland Mendocino County offers fresh, all-natural holiday 

decorations every year during the holidays. All traditional Christmas wreaths, swags, 
baskets, arches, and candle centerpieces are all hand-made with hand-cut greenery from 
local trees.

You can order now: The last orders are due by December 15. Orders can be made at 
the Humane Society or over the phone: 707-485-0123.

Wreaths are $35, Small Baskets, $20, Large Baskets, $30, Swags, $25, Arches, $25, 
and Candle Centerpieces (Pillar, Hurricane or Double Taper) are $25. All orders must be 
picked up at the Humane Society, 9700 Uva Drive in Redwood Valley, by December 22. 
We and the animals thank you for all your support.

The Ukiah Symphony presents Margie 
Rice Conducts! on the weekend of 
December 2 and 3 at the Mendocino College 
Center Theatre. This conducting debut 
by the orchestra’s longtime and beloved 
concertmistress and lead violinist features 
Elena Casanova, piano; Patricia Rice 
Agee and Jessica Rice Vierra, violin; and 
Elizabeth Rice Oliver, cello, performing two 
important works by Ludwig van Beethoven 
– Piano Concerto No. 3 and Symphony No. 
5 – as well as Italian composer Arcangelo 
Corelli’s Christmas Concerto.

Born and raised in Southern California 
by Ecuadorian immigrant parents who were 
classical music lovers, Salcedo Rice was 
surrounded by the music that would become 
her passion and her life from an early age. 
She started piano lessons in the first grade 
and violin lessons the year after, studying 
for eight years with Claire Hodgkins, student 
of and assistant to Jascha Heifetz. 

Salcedo Rice says of her early years: “I 
was surrounded by such excellence that 
my passion as a music teacher has been to 
take that excellence I was given and provide 
it to my students in Ukiah. I also wanted to 
provide that quality to my girls,” all three of 
whom were introduced to the violin at the 
age of two, and are now accomplished 
musicians of their own. 

After meeting her husband, Geoffrey 
Rice, the pair relocated to Ukiah where Rice 
began an ophthalmology practice. Ten days 
after joining the Ukiah Symphony, in 1985, 
the couple’s first daughter was born.

“I just showed up, and I never stopped. 
The community here embraced us,” 
Salcedo Rice comments. She soon became 
the group’s concertmistress – tuning and 
preparing the string section, performing 
sectional rehearsals, and playing solos. 
She also performs and sings Christian 
contemporary music with her three sisters, 
directs the Ukiah Junior Academy’s choir, 
and teaches private students. 

The ever-diligent Salcedo Rice is also 
studying up on Beethoven, whose varied 
and magnificent compositions she has 
played for many years and which she now 
is preparing to direct. Asking herself, “What 
kind of story is Beethoven trying to tell?” 
she muses. “”It’s good to understand what 
a composer is trying to say. We take away 
from the music our own personal story, 
which we interpret according to our own life 
experience.”

That interpretation and the passion to 
express it will be ably matched by piano 
virtuoso Elena Casanova, a featured 
player in the orchestra’s performance 
of Beethoven’s Piano Concerto No. 3. 
Casanova was born and raised in Cuba 
where she attended a classical music 
academy and imbibed the island’s rich and 
varied musical traditions, a blend of native, 

African and European influences. 
She is currently recording another album 

of classical Cuban music, in addition to 
coordinating several concert series, giving 
private lessons, and raising two teenagers. 
Now relocated to Fairfield, Casanova still 
maintains close ties to the people and 
culture of Mendocino County. 

Now Casanova is returning to play 
Beethoven’s Piano Concerto No. 3 under the 
direction of her good friend and collaborator 
Salcedo Rice. It was composed by 
Beethoven in the year 1800 and performed, 
with Beethoven himself on piano, in 1803. 
Loosely based on an earlier composition 
by Mozart, it is a departure in many ways, 
featuring an elaborate interplay between 
the piano and various instruments of the 
orchestra. The vigorous and sometimes 
agitated rhythms of the first movement give 
way to the slow, poignant piano chords of the 
second, with the third movement seeming to 
achieve a synthesis between the two with its 
sprightly pace and assured wit. 

“This concerto is very unique in the 
conversation that happens between the 
piano and the orchestra,” Casanova 
comments. “Beethoven took the concerto 
form to a totally different level, I think. 
He made the solo piano shine above the 
orchestra,” creating a composition “so much 
more exciting” than what had come before.

The resounding four chords that begin 
Beethoven’s Symphony No. 5 were first 
heard in a Vienna concert hall in December 
1808. Its audience had no clue they were 
listening to perhaps the most famous, and 
defining, classical composition of all time. 

Salcedo Rice comments, “Beethoven’s 
Fifth is a musical story about tragedy with 
its famous C minor motif and concludes 
in triumph with the resounding fourth 
movement in C major.”

Margie Rice Conducts! plays Saturday, 
December 2, at 8 pm, and Sunday, 
December 3, at 3 pm. Tickets are $25 for 
ages 18 to 64; $20 for seniors age 65 and 
up; and free for ASB card holders, everyone 
under 18, and anyone who has been 
displaced by the October fires. 

Tickets are available at www.
ukiahsymphony.org; Mendocino Book 
Company at 102 South School Street in 
Ukiah; and Mail Center, Etc. at 207A North 
Cloverdale Boulevard in Cloverdale. 

The concert takes place at the Mendocino 
College Center Theatre in Ukiah, with free 
parking and handicapped access. For 
further information, please call the Ukiah 
Symphony hotline at 707-462-0236. 

Concertgoers will be invited to make 
nontaxable cash or check donations to the 
Redwood Credit Union’s Community Fund 
to aid those who lost loved ones, homes, 
or businesses to the recent fires in our 
community.

Beethoven’s Story
Margie Salcedo Rice conducts Ukiah Symphony

Featured 
players in 
Margie Rice 
Conducts! on 
December 2 
and 3. From 
left: Margie 
Salcedo Rice, 
conductor, 
Elizabeth 
Rice Oliver, 
cello, Patricia 
Rice Agee 
and Jessica 
Rice Vierra, 
violins, 
and Elena 
Casanova, 
piano.
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We’ve got  
your family 
covered this  
flu season

2 6 0  H O S P I T A L  D R I V E ,  S U I T E  2 0 4 ,  U K I A H ,  7 0 7 . 4 6 3 . 7 4 5 9

It’s no secret that the flu season can hit children the hardest. Our expert team of 
providers are ready to serve your family this winter, accepting new and existing 

patients for sick visits, flu shots and other health concerns.

Thomas Csanadi, MD Tracy Burris, FNP Medie Jesena, PNP Lisa McCurley, FNPBrynn Stirling, MD

Sick visits
Immunizations

New born check-ups

Annual check-ups
Sports physicals

Other health concerns

MEE T OUR PEDIATRIC TE AM

OUR SERVICES INCLUDE :


